
 
January 20, 2025 

To whom it may concern: 

Name of Company: Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. 

Name of Representative: President, Director 

Shotaro Miyazaki  

(Securities Code: 6135 (the Prime Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc.)) 

Inquiries: Executive Vice President, Director  

Executive Manager of Corporate Service Division  

Toshiyuki Nagano 
Tel: +81 46-284-1439 

 

Notice of Receipt of Response to Request Letter to Nidec  

for Scheduled Commencement Date and  

Number of Shares to Be Purchased in Tender Offer 

 

As announced in the “Notice of Special Committee’s Sending of a Request Letter” as of 

January 15, 2025, upon receiving a proposal from Nidec Corporation (“Nidec”) on December 

27, 2024 (Friday) for a tender offer for the shares of Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. (the 

“Company”) with the aim of making the Company a wholly-owned subsidiary of Nidec (such 

tender offer, the “Tender Offer”), the Company established a special committee (the “Special 

Committee”) on January 10, 2025.  The Special Committee sent a request letter (the 

“Request Letter”) to Nidec on January 15, 2025 requesting certain items including the 

postponement of the commencement of the Tender Offer.  The Company hereby announces 

that the Special Committee has received a response to the Request Letter (the “Response”) 

from Nidec on January 17, 2025. 

 

The Special Committee will carefully consider the details of the Response. 

End 


